
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Thursday, 25 March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding our annual Easter bonnet Competition in the Infant School this year.  We weren’t able to 

hold it last year due to the first lockdown, so we want to celebrate the Easter period with even more gusto 

this year. There will be prizes for all that enter, and special prizes for a few winners from each year group.   

All bonnets will need to be brought into school by next Wednesday 31 March, as this is when we will host 

our parade. They will be judged later that day and the winners announced to the children the same day.  

We would normally invite you in to see them but, unfortunately, we are not able to do you all in the building 

yet. Rest assured, we will take lots of photos and publish them on the website. All bonnets will then go home 

with the children on Wednesday afternoon.  

Kind Regards,  

 

Neil Reilly 

Deputy Head teacher 

 



 

 

 


